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Please DO NOT give CH HOG FARM a permit for SHORTTERM profit that will lead to increased
LONGTERM health issues, and decreased LONGTERM income for the community. This community and
the river have been grounded in the area for decades. People in this area have made a living off of the
river way before the HOG farm decided to locate to this area. The HOG farm can be moved and still be
made successful anywhere. This longstanding community should not be made to move to earn a living
elsewhere and the river can not be moved. The answer for everyone is that the HOG FARM be moved.
It's a Win Win for everyone. It's the environment, health, and living wage made for an entire community
versus ONE PERSON.

Please do what's right.

Patty Hudgens
NW Arkansas Resident
501-837-2555 
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